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NOTICE TO THE UNITHOLDERS  

16.05.2024 

 

Dear Unitholders, 

We would like to inform you that the Board of Directors of the Management Company of the Fund took 

the following decision: 

CORPORATE BOND ESG – CHANGE TO RTS SCHEDULE 

The Board of Directors resolved to amend the RTS Schedule of the Sub-Fund to provide more detailed 

information to Unitholders.  

 

Further information can be requested to the Management Company at the following email address: 

egi@ersel.lu 

Unitholders of the Sub-Fund are invited to download the new version of the prospectus of the Fund 

dated May 2024 free of charges at the following link: www.ersel.it 

________________ 

The Board of Directors of the Management Company 
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